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Diary Dates
November
• Monday 13th
Open Afternoon
1.15-3.00pm
• Thursday 16th
Photographer in
school for
individual and
family photos
• Thursday 16th
Y5/6 Football
Tournament
• Friday 17th
Children in Need
• Saturday
Grounds Tidy Up
Morning
18th

• Monday 27th
Eye tests for YR
pupils
• Thursday 30th
Y3/4 Football
Tournament

November’s
Value is Peace

December
• Tuesday 5th
KS2 Panto

Grounds Tidy Up Morning
The next Grounds Tidy Up morning will be 10am-1pm on Saturday 18th November. We
need as many helpers as possible, both adult and children, to turn up and help with
sweeping, clearing, carrying, sorting, tidying and cleaning. These occasional sessions
are not only vital in helping with the ongoing maintenance of our school grounds but
are lovely community occasions when everyone mixes in an informal and enjoyable
atmosphere. Coffee, tea, juice and biscuits are served at around 11am. More info to
follow in a separate note next week.

Gardening Project
It has been a long time coming but we are finally in a position to start the groundwork
needed to revitalise the garden areas immediately outside the classrooms. In order to
prepare the beds ready for planting early next spring with plants donated by Ross
Garden Store, we need adult volunteers with either skills in building and woodwork or
simply with plenty of energy to start work on the various revetments, small walls and
steps that will be put in. The work will be carried out during days in the Christmas
holidays and/or the odd morning afternoon at weekends. Please let me know if you can
offer any help with this, thanks. apullen@bridstow.hereford.sch.uk

Open Afternoon
Having held our Open Morning this week, we are also having an Open Afternoon on
Monday 13th from 1.15pm – 3.00pm. We hope you will be able to come along to see the
school and children in their classes.

Photographer
As you are aware, the school photographer will be in school during the morning of
Thursday 16th November to take individual and family photos. If you would like a family
photo to include a pre-school sibling, please come to the school office when you drop
your child off in the morning. Please ensure all children arrive wearing their school
uniform.

Governing Body
At the Full Governing Body meeting held on 19th October, Revd Martin Thompson was
elected as Chair of the Governing Body. Revd Thompson is a retired Church of England
minister living in Ross who joined our Governing Body in February, and is part of the
‘Open the Book’ team who come in to school every other Wednesday to lead our
assembly.
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• Friday 8th
Craft morning/
Non uniform day
• Tuesday 12th
Christmas Lunch
• Wednesday 13th
KS1 Nativity
1.30pm
• Thursday 14th
KS1 Nativity
6.00pm

Children in Need
As mentioned before, this year’s theme is ‘Spotacular’. We will be fundraising for this
important charity event by encouraging all of our children to either wear spots or dress
in their pyjamas (even better, both!). We will be asking for each child to donate £1 for
their dressing up and then bring another 50p for a cake sale on the day, run by some of
the older children. Should you be able to donate some cakes, please send them in on
the morning of the event.

Dates for December
We have included on the list of diary dates, the forthcoming events taking place in
December.

• Friday 15th
Carol Service in
Church 10.00am
• Friday 15th
Christmas Fayre in
school 3.15pm
• Tuesday 19th
Last Day finish
time of 2pm
Find dates on
Google calendar on
school website
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